VALDOSTA STATE UNIVERSITY

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION
RESOLUTION 21-04

A RESOLUTION TO HONOR THE CONTRIBUTIONS MADE BY THE VALDOSTA STATE UNIVERSITY FACULTY AND
STAFF AND RECOGNIZING FACULTY AND STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK.

AUTHORED BY: Senator Justin Bacon

SPONSORED BY: Senator Cassie Katen, Senator Kevin Eppes, Senator Alejandro Briceno,
Senator Rebekah Pitts, Senator Alexis Smith, Senator Christian Guest, and Senator Lauren
Vosburgh,

WHEREAS,

It is the responsibility of Valdosta State University (VSU) Student Government Association
(SGA) to recognize and commend groups or individuals that go above and beyond their day-to-
day responsibilities,

WHEREAS,

The VSU SGA acknowledges the difficulty of the Covid-19 pandemic and how it has impacted,
not only the education process, but also, the overall student experience, both inside and
outside of the classroom,

WHEREAS,

The VSU SGA extends our thanks to all faculty and staff, as they have gone to great measures to
adapt so that they may provide as traditional a college experience as possible during these
unparalleled times,

WHEREAS,

This unwavering commitment to student success was seen by the outstanding effort of over
300 faculty and staff members who volunteered to participate in an innovative Concierge
Coaching program implemented to support and promote the student success of approximately
6,600 students at the height of the pandemic,

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED,

The VSU SGA commends every faculty and staff member that has stepped up to face the
challenges of this year, and those that have always shown their unwavering commitment to the
success of students,



THEREFORE, BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED,

The VSU SGA not only recognizes the hard work put forth by faculty and staff, but additionally,
supports a week dedicated to showing appreciation for the work they have done, and will
continue to do, in ensuring all students receive the college experience and education they
desire,

THEREFORE, BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED,

The VSU SGA formally recognizes Faculty and Staff Appreciation Week and expresses our
gratitude for the tremendous effort shown by faculty and staff members that they take to
ensure the health, safety, wellbeing, and education of our students.



